
Foreword 
  

The Chulabhorn Graduate Institute Biological Hygiene Plan, or Biological Laboratory 
Safety Manual, has been the result of collective effort from members of the Chulabhorn 
Graduate Institute (CGI) Laboratory Safety Sub-Committee. In working in a biological 
laboratory, safety should be the first and foremost concern of everyone involved. To ensure 
safety, rules and regulations in the laboratory are to be strictly followed by all personnel.        
The CGI Laboratory Safety Sub-Committee is committed to bringing the safest environment      
to research settings at CGI. The contents in this safety manual have been compiled mainly    
from the Biological Hygiene and Safety Plan developed from Biological Safety Manual                                   
(Draft) Chulabhorn Research Institute, the Biosafety Sub-Committee for whom we gratefully                      

acknowledge. 
 We hope this manual will be a useful resource for all research personnel at CGI and will 
ensure safe working practices in the biological laboratory. 
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